DARLINGTON HOCKEY CLUB AGM 13th May 2014
Venue: Darlington Rugby Club         Time: 7.30pm

1. AGENDA

2. Apologies Helen W, Sam M, Liz B, Chris T,
3. Review of minutes from last AGM

4. Treasurer’s report: A positive season. The club has broken even. We continue having a problem collecting in Subs. Still some match fees to come in. Club has a £5000 buffer in the bank. Recommendation that subs and match fees remain the same for the coming season.
5. Team Captain’s report

a. Ladies 1st X1: From Rachel Green
b. Men’s 1st X1: From Danny Mitchell
c. Ladies 2nd X1: From Rachael Bowes
d. Juniors: From Liz Blaylock
6. Election of Officers:-

a. Club Chair STEVEN MOORE
b. Club Captain CHRIS THOMSON
c. Treasurer SAM McNULTY
d. Secretary MEG THOMSON
e. Social Secretary Ladies 
f. Social Secretary Men DALY KHING
g. Fixtures Secretary Ladies RACHEL GREEN
h. Fixtures Secretary Men STEVEN MOORE
i. Junior Development Officer LIZ BLAYLOCK
j. 1st X1 Men’s Captain DANNY MITCHELL
k. 1st X1 Ladies Captain RACHEL GREEN
l. 2nd X1 Ladies Captain RACHAEL BOWES
m. Junior Representative Girls GRACE and AMY (to be asked)
n. Junior Representative Boys JOSH CONLEY
o. Webmaster/media correspondent KATE MARSHALL

Discussion followed: 
Juniors: How can we encourage youngsters to continue from Primary into Secondary? More volunteers needed to support Steven and Liz with the running of a junior team if we enter them in the league, commitment would be two or three Sunday’s during the season. Rachael B suggested she may be able to get additional players if needed from Year 7 and 8. The Education Village has approached the club to run an after school club.
DBC are hosting a Club’s Open Day on 5th July at the Eastbourne Centre. The Hockey Club has a third of the astro pitch available to showcase hockey. Timings 9.30 – 3.30 volunteers to Steven please. Rydale Academy (Primary) having a Summer Fete promoting sport and fitness.
Kit: Tempest Sports have been unreliable. New committee to investigate an alternative supplier and to look at cohesion between the men’s and ladies sections.                          Ladies 2nd XI keepers’ kit to be renewed.                                                                                       First aid kits to Steven for sorting before the new season starts. 

End of Season Dinner: Thanks recorded for Kate and Dally for organising the dinner.         Kate to canvas the success of the dinner. (48 attended)
Date of the AGM 2015 to be decided at the beginning of the next season.
